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Dear Mr. Gillen:

During our * telephone conversatiori of July 30, you requested
two items of information pertaining to pre-operational
inspections made by Mr. Steve Abt. The first item you
requested was documentation that an independent engineer was
on site during the liner installation on Cell 2. The second ,

'

item pertained to density records on the sand drain for
emban W nt No. 2.

I have referred this matter to Mr. Harold Roberts, Senior 1

Project Engineer for the White Mesa Mill. Mr. Roberts will |work with D' Appolonia in assembling the requested information, ;

and will forward this information to you shortly. Meanwhile,
if you should have further questions, or if the information
does not appear to be forthcoming, please contact Mr. Roberts
directly at the Denver office.

Sincerely yours,
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C. E. Baker, Environmental, 00
Licensing & Safe ty Director US 9

CEB/jf p AUGO 6 1980 > b
xc: MDV, DKS, HRR, DLR Do

s-

c- ~

|

1G96480082306Y lI. '" .i~" m.;.- ,

p . , .

~ uu L...a..a .: .

Mh ,o6
. .


